
Message 

From: Shelley Fuhre [/O=TOC/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=SFUHRE] 
Sent : 6/2/20113 :43 :19 PM 
To: 'brian.bentz@powerstream.ca' [brian.bentz@powerstream .ca] 
Subject: Correspondence from the Office of the Mayor 
Attachments: PowerStream.pdf 

Dear President Bentz, 

At the request of Mayor Cooper I am forwarding to you correspondence from the Office of the Mayor for your 
consideration. 

Please note the original letter will be sent via regular mail to your attention. 

Kindly confirm receipt of this message at your earliest convenience. 

Thanking you in advance. 

Shelley Fuhre 
Executive Assistant to the Mayor 
Administrative Assistant to Council 

Town of Collingwood 
c/o Office of the Mayor 
97 Hurontario Street 
PO Box 157 
Collingwood, ON L9Y 3Z5 

EMAIL: sfuhre@collingwood.ca 
PHONE: 705.445.8451 
FAX: 705.445 .2448 
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